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National Computer Camps and GamingAngels.com

Offer a Video Game Design Scholarship 
By

Amy Benton, Ventura County Star, Ventura, CA, June 5, 2011

When Trina Finton was growing up, she learned to play computer games with her dad, leading to her successful career as an information technology professional at Disney Interactive Media Group in North Hollywood.

Finton, a 34-year-old Simi Valley resident, is among relatively few women working in the IT or gaming fields.

She hopes to encourage more women to work in the booming entertainment gaming industry, which last year generated about $24 billion from the sale of computer and video games and game software in the United States, according to the Entertainment Software Association.

At the University of Arizona, Finton earned a bachelor's degree in management of information systems — the only woman studying that subject there, she said. And most of the jobs she's had since have been male-dominated, even though 40 percent of computer gaming players are women, according to the association.

To encourage girls and women to learn about gaming technology and form their own community, Finton in 2005 created www.GamingAngels.com. It's written by female tekkies.

"It's about encouraging women to go into tech," said Finton. "Our largest market seems to be in the college age, which is great since we can mentor them and help them with careers."

For the first time, GamingAngels.com and the National Computer Camps are offering a full-tuition, $985 scholarship to a female student, between 8 to 18 years old, to attend a weeklong National Computer Camp in June or July, 2011. The camps are coed and located at universities in four states: Connecticut, Georgia, New York, and Ohio.

Campers can design a video game, learn to program, create a graphic video, take apart a computer and create a home page, among other activities.

Applicants must submit a 500-600 word essay answering the question: "What is your favorite video game and how would you change the design to improve it?" The essay must be submitted to scholarship@gamingangels.com by June 8. Applicants must include their name, address, telephone, email address and age.

The winning essays will be posted on GamingAngels.com for readers to enjoy. A GamingAngels.com panel will judge the essays, and the winner will be announced June 13.
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